
What’s Happening Here?

Update Parking Regulations Accommodate Increased Biking      
During COVID Recovery

   Add Temporary  
 Protected Bike Lanes

 Maintain Existing  
 Open Restaurants

  Implementation begins in Late-Summer

 
61st St., 62nd St., between 5th Ave. and York Ave. 

 Temporary Bike Lanes

NYC DOT will implement temporary bicycle lanes on 61st St. and 62nd St.  
between 5th Ave. and York Ave.:

•	 Install temporary protected bike lanes using delineators, marking adjustments, and signs

•	 Change parking regulations as needed to accommodate bicycle lanes and provide curb access

•	 Adjust design at existing Open Restaurants roadway setups to maintain outdoor dining

For additional information about this project, contact the DOT Manhattan Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.6210 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews
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